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17th November 2004 


Carlisle and Eden Local Health Group discussed healthy eating, particularly success of Hi5 project and Balanced Eating Project as part of Botcherby Healthy Living Initiative. Next meeting of group will discuss Alcohol.





29th November 2004


A presentation of Local Hadrian's Wall was held in Newtown Village Hall followed by Roman Style Buffet Supper, was well attended by local people.  Steering group has been set up by One NorthEast and North West Development Agency to progress Major Study and attempt to devise single organisation for all of Hadrian's Wall.





1st December 2004


Attended Community Support Team team briefing event and clear that members of team have clear vision of their own parts and where they wish to progress.





2nd December 2004 


Interviewed as part of I&DeA study on how the Arts fits into the Corporate Strategy of Carlisle.  





8th December 2004 


Carlisle Cultural Strategy Group meeting to attempt to define how culture can fit into Community Strategy.





Attended Hallbankgate Junior School Christmas Concert, smaller schools are very pleased to receive support from centre.











ECCP are again selected as finalists for the Cumberland News 'Herdie' awards for 2004 in recognition of there 'Poetry Path- A Year in the Life of a Hill Farmer'.  They have also been successful in first bid for funds for their 'Wild Cumbria' project to attract visitors to experience the wildlife and special landscapes of North Cumbria.





The Culture Leisure and Sport Open Day will be split between an invitation to Tullie House on 31st. January (details to be available shortly) and visits to outdoor facilities sometime in Spring when hopefully the weather will be more pleasant.








R Knapton
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